HAI PHAM, DMD

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 36

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 27th, 2025

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on SB 1173A
Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of
interest statement on Senate Bill 1173A, as stated during today’s House Floor Session.

Statement issued:

“Out of an abundance of caution, I am declaring a potential conflict of interest with SB 1173A as
I provide dental care and have hospital privileges at Providence, Kaiser, and Saint Vincent
hospitals.”

Sineerely,

Hai Pham
State Representative, HD 36



